
Job Announcement 2019-2020 
 
Visiting Assistant Professor of Spanish 
 
The Spanish Program in the Department of Modern Languages and Literatures at Knox College 
invites applications for a full-time Visiting Assistant Professor of Spanish beginning September 
1, 2019. We seek a specialist in Latin American literary and cultural studies with an emphasis 
on the Caribbean or Mexico and Central America. The successful candidate will be able to 
teach all levels of Spanish language, intermediate culture courses with a preference for the 
Caribbean, as well as upper-level literature courses. The teaching load is six courses per year 
(two per trimester). Knox College is particularly interested in qualified candidates who can 
contribute to the diversity and inclusivity of our community through teaching, research and 
service. 
 
Review of applications begins May 15, 2019 and will continue until position is filled. Applications 
should be sent (Word and PDF format preferred) to ​Interfolio​ and should include (1) Letter of 
application addressing undergraduate liberal arts teaching philosophy and research agenda and 
(2) Curriculum Vitae. Additional materials, such as letters of reference, scholarly work and 
teaching portfolio with syllabi, may be requested of candidates during the screening and 
interview process. Preliminary interviews via online video conference. Please direct any 
questions to spanishsearch@knox.edu 
 
Ph.D. in Spanish is preferred; ABD candidates will also be considered. 
 
Notice of Non-Discrimination  
Knox College does not discriminate on the basis of sex, pregnancy, gender identity or 
expression, race, color, creed, national or ethnic origin, religion or religious affiliation, sexual 
orientation or preference, age, marital or family status, disability, veteran status, or other status 
protected by applicable federal, state, or local law in admission, financial aid, employment, 
athletics, or any other aspect of its educational programs or activities. Any inquiries regarding 
Title IX or the College’s policies that prohibit discrimination should be directed to the Title IX 
Coordinator or the Department of Education Office for Civil Rights.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://apply.interfolio.com/62924

